STATE OF MISSOURI
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NONDISCLOSURE AGREEMENT
For Case No. GR-2018-0230

I, Louie Ervin, have reviewed the Commission’s Rule at 4 CSR 240-2.135 on the 29" day
of October, 2018.

I have requested review of the confidential information produced in Case No. GR-2018-
0230 on behalf of Missouri School Boards® Association.

I hereby certify that I have read and agree to abide by the Commission’s Rule at 4 CSR
240-2.135.

Dated this 29™ day of October, 2018.
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Louie Ervin, Exeeutive Vice President

Missouri School Boards’ Association
Party

Latham & Associates
150 First Ave NE
Cedar Rapids, IA 52411
(319) 560-3092

(319) 365-6488




